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UNIVERSITY OF RIZAL SYSTEM
Province of Rizal

GRADUATE SCHOOL

Morong Campus




March 13, 2020



DR. ALLEN U. BAUTISTA 
Dean, Graduate Schoo
University of Rizal System - Morong Campus


Dear Dr. Bautista,

Good day in name of Education!

With reference to the Memorandum of the Governor of the Province of Rizal dated March 11, 2020, suspension of all classes in all level in the province and pursuant to the order of President Rodrigo Roa Duterte placing the entire Luzon to Enhanced Community Quarantine, work and classes in all level both public and private are suspended and based from University of Rizal System Office Advisory No. 10 s.3-2020, all faculty members are advised to explore Alternative Learning Strategies in order to minimize the effect of the class suspension. 

To ensure that learning of our Graduate students continues even with the order of suspension in effect, the undersigned would like to request from your office to allow the undersigned to implement flexible learning environment such as on line classes and other available platforms from March 14, 2020 to May 16, 2020 for Master of Arts in Education and Doctor of Education classes. 


Hoping this request will merit favourable response. Thank you very much and more power.



Very truly yours, 
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GARY KEN N. ROBLES, Ed. D.
Professorial Lecturer
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